FOSTORIA
MINI RUNNERS

Fostoria High School Cross Country team is sponsoring a three-day running camp for students
grades K-6. September 29, Oct. 4, and Oct.6

Any student interested in joining in on the “running” fun, we will meet on September 29,2021
in the back parking lot of the elementary building at 5:00PM. We will be done by 6:15PM.

The cost is $25.00 dollars which needs to be paid the first night to ensure that your
son/daughter receives a shirt.

The cost includes a T-shirt and entrée fee to the “Fostoria Booster Invitational” which will be
held on Saturday October 9, 2021.

*IF PAYING BY CHECK OR MONEY ORDER MAKE CHECKS OUT TO*

REDMEN CLUB. MEMO :CROSS COUNTRY

We will also meet at the same time and place on Mon, Oct. 4, and Wed. Oct. 6
K-3 will be running a % mile, and 4-6 will run 1 mile.
More information will be provided after the first initial day.

Any questions please contact Mrs. Cousin at: kfantcousin@fostoriaschools.org or 419-436-4120
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